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 Emerald News 

This week the children have recapped drawing faces remembering all the detail including 

eye lashes and eyebrows. This will help the children to draw mermaids as one of our mini 

outcomes. We will be using the skills of collage to create a different effect on the tail.  

   

 

The children have been using different adjectives to describe a mermaid from our singing 

mermaid story. Our role play has now changed for the children to become characters from 

the story. 

In maths we have been figuring out different strategies to find one, two, three or four 

more than a number. We have used counters, numicon, drawing, number lines and 

counting in our heads using fingers. Also we have been filling in the missing numbers 

Darla stole.  

 

We are starting our five a week reading challenge next week so if your child reads 5 times 

a week Friday to Friday then they will move their caterpillar name up the reading tree. If 

they are at the top of the tree at the end of the term they receive a reward. It can be any 

book at home, online or being read to as long as it is written in their home record book it 

counts. Enjoy reading!! 

Miss Tyler  ☺ 


